NECC

North East Community Council  January 19, 2006 Resolution 3

TO: Jerry Weaver, Zoning Division Supervisor
Assemblyman Ken Stout
Assemblyman Paul Bauer

FROM: Bob Roses, President Northeast Community Council, 333-6461

THRU: Peggy Robinson, Parliamentarian and Acting Secretary Northeast
Community Council, 333-1831

SUBJECT: Rezoning Request for Wal-Mart Superstore and Sam’s Club in the
Muldoon area (form Jack Miller’s property) from I-1, R-2M and R-3
to B-3SL (37 acres) and PLI (1.62 acres)

After a presentation and discussion of the Draft Ordinance presented by Jim
Sawhill of Lounsburry and Associates at the North East Community Council
Meeting on January 19, 2006, the following resolution was approved by a vote of
28 for, 0 against, and 4 abstentions:

“The North East Community Council opposes this (Wal-Mart’s) rezoning
proposal.”

We ask that you act upon this motion as warranted in the interests of the NECC
and the community of Anchorage as a whole. Thank you for your attention to this
matter.

Signed: This day:

Bob Roses, President NECC




